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KIRTON IN LINDSEY TOWN COUNCIL  
PROMOTING KIRTON COMMITTEE MINUTES 

Minutes of the meeting of Kirton in Lindsey Town Council Promoting Kirton 
Committee on Monday 11th February 2015 held at the Town Council offices, 

84a South Cliff Road, Kirton in Lindsey at 7.00pm. 
 
Present -  Councillors: Stamford (Chair), Bunker, Startin, J Kofoed, Davies, Cooper,  
  Kitchen 
  C Neal (Clerk), A Birkitt, P Frankish 
 
PK14/33 To receive apologies and reasons for absence 
Received from Cllr Bray and Cllr Layzell. 
 
PK14/34 To record declarations of interest by any member of the council in 
respect of the agenda items listed below. Members declaring interests should 
identify the agenda item and type of interest being declared 
None. 
 
PK14/35 To note dispensations given to any member of the council in respect of the 
agenda items listed below 
None. 
 
PK14/36 To approve the minutes of the meeting of the 14th November 2014 and 
12th January 2015    
Resolved to approve as a correct record. 
 
PK14/37 To consider a request from the Kirton in Lindsey Royal British Legion 
to work in partnership on a VE Commemoration Event 
The Clerk read a letter read out from the KL British Legion which was discussed. It was 
agreed that the Town Council would be happy to help if the legion lead the event, and 
also suggest that they involve the Town Hall and KL Society and Lincolnshire Aviation 
Society. 
 
PK14/38 To set a date for the Summer Gala, agree on a theme and a rough outline of 
events 
The date was set for Saturday 11th July, the Clerk would send date round to ensure there 
are no clashes. A medieval theme was initially agreed upon and various suggestions 
activities were noted. 
 
PK14/39 To set a date for the 2015 Christmas Festival and note any matters arising 
from the 2014 event 
A provisional date was discussed as the 29th November to tie with Advent Church 
Service, the event would be moved earlier in the afternoon so that both could be 
accommodated, failing that the event could be held on the 6th December. Pat Frankish 
would make this suggestion to the UMC and come back to the committee.  
The following matters arising were noted:  

• Additional carol sheets to be ordered for next year. 

• Generators need looking at so as not to drown out the choir. 

• Microphones required for choir, and a better PA system.  

• A speaker system to be set up outside town hall for Christmas carols. 

• More cones needed to close the square off. 

• A letter to be sent to residents of Town Hall Passage re car parking.  

• Snow machine and laser show to replace fireworks? 

• Upgrade overhead lighting for stalls.  

• More lights for large tree? Or replace lights on small trees?  

• A new Santa is required, possibly get Santa from the Lions?  


